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Synod Feedback Survey 
Thank you to all those Members of Synod who attended the second session of Synod 
and completed the survey feedback.  
 
Please find link to the de-identified report from this survey. The report has been de-
identified to protect the privacy of those who submitted feedback.  
 
Update - Next Session of Synod 

 
The Synod Working Party have been meeting to consider the next steps in our synodal 
journey.  
 
Bishop Bill has invited the members of the Council for Mission and Council of Priest to 
a combined meeting on 3 August with one of the agenda items being our Diocesan 
Synod. They will review the Session Two of Synod, the Synod survey feedback, and the 
work of the Synod Working Party in order to determine the process for Session Three of 
Synod.  
 
It is anticipated that the process for Synod Session Three will be available by early 
August.  
 
Synod Session Three will be held on Saturday 20 November. Please save the date in 
your diaries. 
  
Light of the Southern Cross Reading Guide 
 

A copy of the Light of the Southern Cross Reading Guide. This reading guide has been 
developed to assist people who wish to read the Light of the Southern Cross (LSC) 
report. The guide begins with reorganizing the 86 recommendations into connecting 
groups, to provide a supplementary perspective on what the recommendations 
contain and what might be involved in their implementation. 
 


